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March 7, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 22-002 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.; Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.;  
  and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. 

Miscellaneous Utility Service Fees 
Remote Prehearing Request 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
The Commission has scheduled a prehearing and technical session in this docket for March 
30, 2022 at 9 AM.  Pursuant to the Commission’s hearing guidelines dated February 17, 
2022, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.; Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.; and Pittsfield 
Aqueduct Company, Inc. herby request that the Commission authorize remote attendance 
accommodations at this prehearing. 
 
This prehearing was scheduled for a date and time when a company officer necessary for 
the prehearing will be out of state on a previously scheduled obligation.  In order to keep 
the March 30, 2022 prehearing, have the required officers in attendance, and to not delay 
this proceeding, the Companies request that the Commission allow remote participation by 
Donald L. Ware.  Counsel and the remaining Company officers will attend the prehearing 
in-person.   
 
Regarding the technical session following the prehearing, the Companies will bring in Mr. 
Ware remotely themselves and will not require accommodation from the Commission.   
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
cc: Docket Related Service List 
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